EAST Executive Committee
Call for Nominations | Deadline: September 21st, 2017

The EAST Executive Committee (EC) calls for nominations to fill several vacancies, as members
change roles or rotate off their initial appointments.

About the EAST Executive Committee

The Executive Committee (EC), typically composed of library deans and directors, provides the
primary governance for EAST. The EC includes six elected members who represent the diverse
perspectives of EAST. For further information on the role of the Executive Committee, please
visit_https://www.eastlibraries.org/governance. The EAST Executive Committee meets virtually
every month for one hour meetings and members collaborate via email as necessary.

Incoming EAST Executive Committee members will serve for a period of three years, starting in
the Fall of 2017. Seats up for election in Fall, 2017 are:

Retention Partner representing Small Collections (less than 300,00 volumes)
Retention Partner representing Medium Collections (from 300,000-999,000 volumes)
Retention Partner representing Large Collections (larger than 1 million volumes)
Supporting Partner

Eligibility and How to Apply

Participation in the Executive Committee is open to librarians and administrators at EAST
member institutions that meet any of the above criteria. Expertise with shared print issues is
preferred and we particularly encourage Cohort 2 libraries to apply. Nominations will be
brought to the EAST Voting Members, who will select the new EC members via an online poll. A
simple majority of the EAST voting members is required to elect an Executive Committee
representative.

We encourage you to consider nominating yourself or someone else you consider qualified as
described above. To apply please complete this form by September 21st, 2017.


https://www.eastlibraries.org/governance
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd7c0kXJ89OR7-83H37bg-sypMF0IZqjwA_2BMxrxVQLXx5MQ/viewform
https://eastlibraries.org/members

